From: Caroline Morrey 
Sent: 08 May 2019 16:37
To: Gemma Magnuson
Subject: RE: Cedar Lodge, North Side, Steeple Aston - Application Refs. 19/00531/F & 19/00532/LB - Tree Protection

Hi Gemma,

Yes.  This should include a tree protection plan which sets out how all the retained trees are going to be protected, with details of the fencing and also the order of operations.  The protective fencing should be the first thing that is put in place before the development commences.  

Regards,

Caroline

Caroline Morrey
Arboricultural Officer (north)
Environmental Services
Cherwell District & South Northants Councils

[image: Phone]01295 221926
[image: Fax] 01295 221878 

mailto:caroline.morrey@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk 

Please note I work Monday, Tuesday and alternate Wednesdays

www.cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.southnorthants.gov.uk

www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil   
www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil    

Follow us on Twitter: @Cherwellcouncil
Follow us on Twitter : @SNorthantsC



From: Gemma Magnuson 
Sent: 08 May 2019 09:02
To: Caroline Morrey
Subject: RE: Cedar Lodge, North Side, Steeple Aston - Application Refs. 19/00531/F & 19/00532/LB - Tree Protection

Thanks Caroline, would you be happy with a condition requiring an AMS?

Kind regards

Gemma Magnuson (Mrs) MRTPI MA TCP
Senior Planning Officer (Householder Plus)
Cherwell District Council & South Northamptonshire Council
Direct Dial 01295 221827
gemma.magnuson@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk
www.southnorthants.gov.uk 
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil or www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil  
Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil or @SNorthantsC ‏   

You will appreciate that the above views are those of Council Officers and though given in good faith, cannot prejudice any decision which the Council, as the Local Planning Authority, may make.

Please note that my normal working hours are Monday to Friday 8.45am to 2.45pm. 
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